
FLEA MARKET/CRAFT SHOW 

  

Are you thinking of doing some spring cleaning and wondering how you can 

get rid of some STUFF? Maybe we can help. Mark your calendars for Saturday, 

August 10, 2024 from 8 AM to 1 PM. Circleville Church is going to have a flea 

market/craft sale in the parking lot. NO VENDORS PLEASE. It’s been several 

years since the last one. We thought it was time to have another one to raise 

some funds. The rain date would be Saturday, August 17th. You, as church 

members, are being given the first opportunity to rent space to sell your items.  

Our profit will be made on renting the spaces. You can rent two parking spaces 

for $30.00 (24 available.) (Bring your own table and chairs.) We will start 

advertising to the public in June. If you are interested, see Nancy Zerbe or Bev 

Gorr to get a form to complete. Checks can be made payable to Circleville 

Church. Mark on the memo line “Flea Market.” 

  

 We are in need of a lot of volunteers to make this a success. There is a Volunteer 

Sign-Up Sheet in the narthex. If you are able to give us some of your time on 

Friday night or during the day on Saturday, please sign up. If you have any 

questions, please contact Bev Gorr at (412) 780-7705 or bgorr@verizon.net, or 

Nancy Zerbe at jzerbe11@comcast.net or (412) 977-8085. 
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